
From:  

Marina Sáenz  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

We cannot afford the financial, health, safety impacts of a 10 lane highway. We need free, accessible 
transit not more dependence on cars!  

 


